
From: Dr. Parker [mailto:doctorp@ix.netcom.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 8:11 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Hayden Island Annexation 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
As a concerned citizen of Portland and a resident of Hayden Island I would like to express my concern 
and dismay at the recent decision to withdrawn the recent decision not to annex the West end of Hayden 
Island for industrial development.  I am taking this opportunity to voice my opposition to the recent 
inclusion of the West end of Hayden Island into the updated land use plan for industrial 
development.  That is a valuable piece of land for wildlife and as an urban buffer for industrial use.  Our 
access to the Island is already severely compromised due to heavy congestion on I-5 throughout much of 
the day and any industrial use would further add to that burden.  Thank you for your consideration! 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Arthur L. Parker 
 
Arthur L. Parker DMD, 527 N. Tomahawk Island Dr. Portland, OR 97217 


